
Dear parents

                     We have just been alerted to the fact that from Monday September 7th all the streets 
around our school will be closed to traffic between 8.30 and and 9.30am and between 3.00 and 
4.00pm. I have not been officially informed of this but it is on the Hackney Streets website with all 
the details. There are almost no exceptions for parents or staff. Exemptions are listed on the 
website.
                    I appreciate this is difficult news for all of us as school re-opens. These 
implementation plans have been brought forward since the original consultation. 
                    All details are on the weblink below:

https://hackney.gov.uk/school-streets 

I also include a map of the streets affected. We have phoned and spoken with Hackney 
Streets at 1.30pm and they have confirmed this is coming into force from Monday. 
I will keep you informed. 

Sean Flood (Headteacher) 

https://hackney.gov.uk/school-streets

